
        

Mr. Andy Bradford – Principal​ Mrs. Nejedlo - Assistant Principal​ Phone – (920) 337-1036 
 
 
January 29, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your child will soon be a student at Foxview! This is a very exciting time and we are eager to welcome all of the 
incoming fifth-grade students and their parents to our school. We would like to make this transition easy for you by 
providing many opportunities for you and your child to become acquainted with Foxview Intermediate School, its 
staff, and scheduling.  
 
Elementary Visits:  March 11th   
 

●​ Mrs. Nejedlo (Assistant Principal), Ms. Verbeten(School Counselor), Ms. Kellerman (School Psychologist), 
Mrs. Cain (School Counselor), Mrs. Rohde (TAG), and I will be visiting your child’s fourth-grade classroom 
in March. This visit is a great opportunity for us to get to know the fourth graders and to answer any 
questions they may have in an environment familiar to the students.   

 
Foxview Parent Orientation:  March 11th at 5:45 -7:15 PM  

●​ Presentation covering frequently asked questions about scheduling, classes, lockers, school activities, and 
other information. This orientation is designed for the parents, but students are welcome to come as well. If 
you are unable to attend this orientation, we will repeat the presentation on August 21st.  

 
4th Grade Student Orientation  
 

●​ Altmayer, May 22nd 
●​ Dickinson, May 19th 
●​ Heritage, May 20th & 21st 

 
 
The student orientation will include presentations by teachers, staff, and current students and a tour of the school.  
 
Electronic Student Profile 
 

●​ Look for an email from me (via Foxview Messenger) on February 20, with a link to the Student Profile 
and Performance Music Choice Form for you to complete with your child.  
 

If you have any questions about the orientations or other transition activities, please call the office at 337-1036. We 
look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Andy Bradford-Principal 


